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It is with pleasure we make available to you this special report on Post-Tsunami issues 

focusingon serious structural issues pertaining to people’s efforts at rebuilding their lives 

and theirlivelihoods. This electronic document brings together the background note, 

presentations,statement and other related documents from the Regional Meeting: A 

People’s Process for Post-Tsunami Rebuilding, held in Colombo, Sri Lanka from 24th to 

26th April 2005. We haveunfortunately been unable to include a report of the stimulating 

discussions at the meeting itself,mainly because the computer on which the discussions 

had been minuted was lost shortly afterthe meeting. Given, however, the continuing 

relevance of the statement from the workshop andthe presentations made, we felt it 

worthwhile to bring out the rest of the report in electronic form,in time for the first 

anniversary of the tsunami. 

 


